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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are planning to take the children on a visit to Whitworth Art Gallery. 
 
The date of the visit will be Wednesday 23rd October and is for the whole day. 
The children need to be in school at normal time as we will be leaving at 
9:15am. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform. During the course of the day the 
children will be given the opportunity to explore the art gallery and learn more 
about sculpture with a chance to create 3D models. Sculptures have been our 
Art topic this half term 
 
All children will be provided with a school packed lunch for the visit. The 
children have chosen the sandwich that they would like. Please do not send in 
any additional food. 
 
We are due to arrive back before the end of school, therefore children will be 
dismissed as usual once we get off the coach. 
 
The school will be part funding the cost of the visit including the transport and 
we are asking for £2 donation from parents/carers, please pay this via school 
spider website. If you have any questions please ask.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The Year 1 team. 
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